
 

Year 2 
Homework Challenge – Summer 2 2024 

 
We are delighted to send you our ‘Homework Challenge’ for this half-term. This will run alongside 
the regular English and maths that are set. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
The challenge work for this half-term is due in Tuesday 16th July 2024 and during the week there 
will be time for each child to present their work and for it to be celebrated. 
 
We will send home a book for this work, should your child wish to use, which will be called their 
‘Challenge book’.  It is completely up to the children to decide how they want to record it. They 
could use photos, diagrams, drawings or something else! All we ask is that everyone has a go, 
so they all have something to share at the end of each half-term. 
 
See http://www.learninglogs.co.uk/  for examples of how other children have recorded their work. 
 
We are hoping the children will really enjoy this and we are looking forward to sharing their 
outcomes and interests. Please feel free to speak to us should you have any queries about this. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

http://www.learninglogs.co.uk/


 

We thank you for your continued support. 


